
 

Neasa Hourigan T.D. 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
neasa.hourigan@oireachtas.ie 
 
14th May 2024 
 
RE: PQ 21167/24 
 
Dear Deputy Hourigan,  
 
Please find Bord Iascaigh Mhara’s response to your question below:  
 
Question 
 
To ask the Minister for Agriculture; Food and the Marine the awards made both with and without a tender 
process to management consultancy firms (details supplied) by his Department and bodies under the aegis of 
his Department for each of the years 2019 to 2024, in tabular form and classed by firm; the purpose and a brief 
description of the awards; the value of the awards and the total amounts paid; the timeline or timeframe of the 
contracts; and the desired or completed output. 
 
Response  
 
Please see below table outlining BIM’s response to above. 
 

 
 
Feedback can be provided directly to BIM via the below link or by scanning the below QR code. 
 
https://ecv.microsoft.com/BpkySHEFwQ 
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Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Fergal Harte 
Director of Corporate Services 

Fergal Harte
Pencil


